18, VICTORIA STHEET_.

LONDON, s.w. |.

20th October, 1921,

Dear Sir Arthur Currie,
This morning I had the pleasure of a
call from Mr. Norman I, Macleod, of Toronto, who
handed me your letter in his favour dated September 1oth,
e talked matters over and I need hardly
assure you that I shall be happy to afford ur. llacleod
every possible advice and assistance during his visit,

With kind regards,

Yoursg Sincerely,

//,
/

neral
GeSir Arthur W, Currie, G.C.l,G., ete.,
leGill University,
lMontreal, Canada.




